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Living The War — An exhibition providing a unique, 
powerful insight into the Ukrainian people’s fight for 
their freedom and for their very existence.

This exhibition goes beyond conventional photographs 
and videos, immersing the viewer in events that are tak-
ing place in Europe at this very moment. Cutting-edge 
technology virtually transports exhibition visitors to 
Ukraine, allowing them to experience the situation there, 
and all of the accompanying emotions, for themselves.

Our message is clear: freedom has its price, but the price 
of a lack of freedom is much higher.

Welcome to the exhibition and thank you for your support!

This exhibition in the German Bundestag is presented by  
the Embassy of Ukraine and curated by the “War in VR” 
team.



Above:
Rescue workers search 
in the rubble left by the 
Russian missile attack 
on Kiev on 10 October 
2022. These strikes 
killed 7 people and 
injured 49.

Left:
A tank on a combat 
mission near Soledar 
(Donetsk region).

Title image:
During the battle for 
Borodyanka, Russian 
forces bombed targets 
from the air, including 
eight multi-storey 
apartment blocks, and 
shot and killed civil-
ians. According to the 
police, by May 2022, 
41 bodies had been 
found under the rubble 
in the town, and inhab-
itants had buried more 
than 300 additional 
bodies in graves.
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Visiting the exhibition
The exhibition will be on display from 20 to 29 September 
2023 in the German Bundestag. It will be open to visitors 
from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. and from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 
p.m. Monday to Friday, except on 29 September 2023, 
when it will be closed in the afternoon.
Visitors must register by email at least two days before 
the date they wish to visit. To register, send an email to 
ausstellungen@bundestag.de.

Please note:
There will be three sets of virtual reality glasses available  
for each of the 20-minute time slots at the exhibition. 
When registering, visitors must provide the specific time 
of their visit as well as the desired date: for example,  
9:20 a.m., 9:40 a.m., or 10:00 a.m. The registration email 
must include visitors’ full name (first and surname), date 
of birth, and a telephone number where they can be 
contacted. 
Access to the exhibition is through the west entrance  
to the Paul Löbe Building, Konrad-Adenauer-Str. 1,  
10557 Berlin. Please report to staff at the West Portal  
15 minutes before your visit is due to start to allow 
enough time for access controls.

You can find the latest information on the exhibition and 
visiting options at the following link or using the QR code 
shown:

www.bundestag.de/ausstellung-living-the-war
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